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From: Andy Fraser 
Sent: 02 August 2013 00,07 
To: Planning 
Cc: Tulloch, Rob 
Subject: Planning application-OS South Hill Park 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 
Dear Mr Tulloch, 

I object to the planning application for number 95 South Hill Park (reference 
2013(3648(P). 

1. The rear extension is too big and bulky and the additional extension into the 
rear garden is beyond the established line of approved extensions and will 
create overlooking and amenity problems for the inhabitants at 93 and 97a. 

2. The rear extension should have a green roof to improve amenity for upper 
flats at number 97 and reduce problems with surface water run-off. 

3. A basement impact assessment, including ground investigation, should be 
undertaken in line with Camden policy. 

Regards, 

Andrew Fraser 


